March/Kindergarten
Special events: Kindergarten children are currently working on a home to school project. Families will be working together to create a Leprechaun trip. Children will bring their Leprechaun traps by March 31. We hope to catch many, many leprechauns!
The end of third nine weeks will be Thursday, March 16 and students will not have school on March 17 due to a teacher work day. Spring break will begin on Monday, March 20 and run through March 24.
Curriculum: Our special topics for the month of March include the birthday of Dr. Seuss. We celebrated his books with special themed days including hat day, crazy socks and pajama day! We are also focusing on March weather (lambs/lions), St. Patrick’s Day and spring.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are working hard on addition and subtraction in math. We are working on fact families and learning about when to choose the operations of addition/subtraction.In language arts, we are continuing to add new sounds to our Kindergarten Vowel Town. With the help of this graphic, children are mastering both short and long vowel sounds and remembering vowel combinations.
Reminders: As the weather fluctuates, please remember to send weather appropriate coats/jackets. We love to go outside for our recess time!
